
 

The Medical Society of the County of Schenectady held a meeting on June 4. They honored their 50-year 
graduates and heard a presentation on vaping.  

 

The Saratoga County Medical Society is holding its Annual Malpractice Update on the evening of June 20. 
Dr John Lombardo of MLMIC will give a presentation on medical liability issues. There will also be 
legislative updates both from Moe Auster and from Assemblywoman Carrie Woerner. Finally, the evening 
will include scholarship award presentations to graduating high school seniors that are pursuing studies 
in health-related fields.  

Thank you.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Natalie Adler, MD 

Fourth District Councilor  


